
Sunday January 2, 2022
EPIPHANY

Worship Service at 10:45 am

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or
would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the Welcome Center desk in the
foyer or ask an usher.

Welcome                                                                                       John Tiessen

Worship

Scripture                                   Psalm 72:1-7, 10-14

Sermon                                     "Good News for all!"                Daniel Janzen

Benediction

Closing Song               

  

All in-person services are "Live Streamed"
 Click here to watch live.   

Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

German Service at 9:45 am

Klavier — Renate Dau Klaassen

Andachtsleiter — Joachim Dau

Grusswort — Kolosser 1:15-20

Lied — GDM #63, “Wie schön leuchtet der Morgenstern”, V. 1, 3 u. 4

Schriftwort — Lukas 2:41-52

Botschaft — “Bekannt und verkannt” — Renate Dau Klaassen

Lied — GDM #557, “Jesu soll die Losung sein”, V. 1, 3 u. 4.

Segen

Die nächste deutsche Andacht wird, so Gott will, am 16. Januar stattfinden.

Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/


Within Red Brick Church ...
Home Church 
We will be starting up home church again in January.  This is a coming together of people in
their homes during the week to form a community where they can pray together, learn
together, support one another and grow together in faith.  It is NOT a bible study, but it
does include study.  It is NOT a prayer group, though they do pray.  It is church on a small
scale, with a huge impact.  If you are interested in joining a home church, please contact
John Tiessen (john.tiessen22@hotmail.com), Chris Hutton (chris@redbrickchurch.ca)  or
contact the office.

Ladies “Breakfast of Many Greetings” 
Thursday January 6th, 9 a.m. We’ve just enjoyed a time of sending and receiving greeting
cards. There are so many reasons to send or give greeting cards throughout the year:
Birthdays, Congratulations, New Home, Get Well, Thank You, Deepest Sympathy, Miss You,
etc etc. Tell us about a greeting card that you’ve saved as a special and meaningful
memento. Email your “greeting card” story to Linda Friesen (Henry) by the evening of
Monday January 3rd. Contact info is in the photo directory. We will also meet in person at
the Husky Restaurant. If you are able, plan to join us on Thursday January 6th at 9 a.m.
(Remember your proof of vaccination.) God bless you!

Membership Meeting
Tuesday February 8, 2022 we are planning to have an in-person AGM meeting.  Further
details about the meeting and agenda will be in future bulletins.    Updated copies of the
phone directory will be available at the AGM.  Reminder to committees to submit your
annual reports to the church office by January 7. 

Prayer Time
Due to the worsening pandemic situation, the prayer time in the sanctuary on Tues.
evening, Jan. 4, is canceled. A prayer guide will be posted on our website. Printed copies are
available at the Welcome Center. 

https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/


Mennonite Burial Society
Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held online Saturday, January 8, 2022 at 2 pm. 
 Further details and to register to attend the online meeting available at
www.mennoniteburialsociety.com, or Barry Boese at 905-228-1850 or email
info@mennoniteburialsociety.com

In Our Community and Beyond ...

Jr and Sr Youth 
Will resume on Wednesday January 12 and Friday January 14.

Women in Service - Blanket Tying
Will resume on Tuesday January 11.

Red Brick Kids (Sunday School)
Will resume on Sunday January 16 at 9:15 am.

Coffee Huddle with Chris 
Will resume on Sunday January 16 at 9:45 am.

At this time, we anticipate some activities returning to in-person gatherings.  Groups
should check in with their leaders to confirm how each group is handling the current
COVID restrictions and public health guidelines. 

Gatherings Resuming In January ...

Family News ...
It is with extreme sadness we announce the passing of James Berg, loving husband to
Carolyn and father to Mackenzie, Madison and Mitchell. Please visit the Tallman's website
for further details about the visitation and memorial service. May God bless and watch over
the family in their time of grief.

http://www.mennoniteburialsociety.com/
https://tallmanfuneralhomes.ca/tribute/all-services/index.html


Administrative Notes ...

Looking Ahead ...

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/
contact/donate

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Monday to Friday staff are at
church.   Ring the doorbell at
the glass doors for assistance
or to access the library.  

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.ca/thr

ough-the-doors/

January 9, 2022 
10:45 am In-person English Worship Service
10:30 am Cogeco Broadcast of Jan 2 German Service

Church Offices 
The church and offices will be reopening Tuesday
January 4, 2022.  

http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/

